
COUNCIL REPORT  

  

Many rehearsals throughout the week continue for upcoming concerts as well as 

Saturday evening and Sunday morning services: choirs, soloists, bells, strings, flute, clarinet, 

brass, etc.   

  

The Harrisburg Youth Symphony Orchestra and Junior Strings presented a wonderful 

concert on Feb. 3 to a full house.  

  

Also in February:  

Staff, Creative Worship, Worship Team, AED training, and other individual meetings.  

  

One funeral.  

  

  

Respectfully submitted,  

  

Tim  


